Hello,







                                 September 2019
The Bureau for Behavioral Health, Wellness and Prevention (BBHWP) located within the State of Nevada Division of Public and Behavioral Health manages several grants that provide funding for community providers to implement programs related to substance use disorders, treatment, prevention, mental health and behavioral health programs, housing programs, and neonatal abstinence programs. 
The BBHWP is currently seeking a full-time Quality Assurance Specialist 3 to design and implement a comprehensive quality assurance program for the Mental Health Block Grant (MHBG) and the Substance Abuse Block Grant (SABG). 
Duties
Review and evaluate appropriateness of client services including access and outcomes; conduct case reviews including customer interviews and surveys, medical/clinical and case records, facility inspections, and agency/facility policies and procedures; assist in identification of problem areas; 

evaluate compliance with funding requirements; develop recommendations for corrective actions including serving on committees, providing written reports and summaries, and presenting findings to administrators and department staff; review citations and plans of correction from State, federal, and accreditation reviews; participate in developing corrections and monitor corrections for compliance.
Qualifications

Bachelor’s degree from an accredited college or university in nursing, social work, human development, special education, health science, public health, or other behavioral or social science and four years of professional experience performing program evaluation, quality assurance/improvement, and/or utilization review activities for a human services program or agency 

Classification
This is a contracted position through a temporary employment agency. Contracted employees are provided with a computer and email. 
Salary 
The salary rage is between $58,380 to $66,628 per year depending on qualification, education and experience. 
If you know someone who is interested in the position, please have them email their resumes and questions to Raul Martinez ramartinez@health.nv.gov.  Resumes will be accepted until Friday 10/11/19.
